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I wholeheartedly support this bill. This practice is antiquated and based on a system 

that now has many safety features and rarely fails. Allowing Oregonians to pump 

their own fuel will reduce wait times at stations, reduce costs for fuel stations, and 

during the labor shortage allow stations to keep all of their pumps open. Please pass 

this bill and allow adults to pump our own fuel. 


